
 
Public Safety Power Shutoff (PSPS) Baseline Medical Support 

Resources are available for medical baseline customers who may be affected by Public Safety 
Power Shutoff (PSPS) events.  Customers may contact the  

SLO County Independent Living Center (ILC) at  
1411 Marsh Street, Suite 109  
San Luis Obispo, CA 93401  
(805) 462-1162 Voice/Text (TTY) 
(805) 464-3203 (Video Phone) 
(805) 752-1261 FAX  
 
An additional resource during Public Safety Power Shutoff (PSPS) events is the Disability 
Disaster Access and Resource Program. A medical baseline customer can apply for a backup 
power unit. To begin this process, visit https://disabilitydisasteraccess.org/public-safety-
power-shutoffs/ .  Once on the page, the customer can scroll down to the ‘Resources’ section, 
click on ‘Application for Resources’ and complete the Power Safety Shut Off Resources 
Application.  
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